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Kimberly Barber started her higher education 
career in 1996 when she joined the Office 
of the University Registrar at Florida State 
University. Successive promotions culminated 
in her selection as the University Registrar in 
2007, a position she still holds. She served 
as the student records lead for the successful 
implementation of Oracle’s Campus Solution 
student information system that went live in 
Fall 2013. She is currently chairing several 
workgroups that focus on academic continuity 
operations during the COVID 19 pandemic. 

Barber has been active since 2001 in regional, state and national professional 
associations and has made numerous presentations at annual meetings and 
workshops. She has served multiple times as a program committee member 
for the Southern Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admission Officers, 
chairing the Information Technology Program committee in 2006 and serving 
as the vice president for Information Technology from 2018 to 2020. She 
has also served on the Executive Committee for the Florida Association of 
Collegiate Registrars and Admission Officers, culminating in her tenure as 
president of the state association in 2007 and immediate past-president in 
2008. Over the course of her university career, she has served on numerous 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 
(SACSCOC) accreditation committees, successfully authored significant 
university responses for three fifth-year reports and two 10-year reaffirmation 
reviews. She is current assigned to the current 10th year review that is 
underway. 

Barber serves in a volunteer capacity as the chief operating officer on the Board 
of Directors for GRC Dogsports, Inc., an internationally recognized up and 
coming dog sport organization. She is also the owner and trainer of Livable 
Dog, LLC, a dog training company located in the Tallahassee area providing 
personal, in-home dog training lessons. 

Barber graduated from Florida State University in 1991 with a bachelor’s degree 
in English. In 1996, her return to the university as an employee also prompted 
a return to the classroom as both a graduate student and later as an instructor. 
She completed her master’s degree in Instructional Systems in 1996 and earned 
her Ph.D. in Instructional Systems in 2013.


